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 E-Serve No.:  78 of 2025  |  Date: April 16, 2025

Sub: Trade enquiry received from USA

Dear Member,

The Council has received a trade enquiry for beanies from the US.

The order is for 150,000 beanies of any �ber construction. If the current order of

150,000 units is ful�lled to the buyer’s satisfaction, then a larger order of 1 million is

expected to be placed in 2026.

You may kindly click here for photos of the beanies enquired.

Interested companies may kindly �ll up the Google form (click here) and submit latest

by 21st April 2025.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal

Executive Director
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